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Book Fair Week!  Our Book Fair is scheduled for February 3rd – 7th.  More information 

will be coming home soon!  Dr. Seuss – “The more that you read, the more things you will know.  
The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go.” 
 

Class Group Pictures are scheduled for Wednesday morning, February 5th starting at 

8:10.  Watch for order forms in your child’s backpack!  Memory Mates will be available to 
purchase for $15.00 each and must be prepaid.  Each Memory Mate will include a class group 
picture and an individual picture.  You must have your order form and money turned in 
before picture day in order to purchase a Memory Mate and have an individual picture made.    
 

Good Luck to our 4th grade Franklin County Spelling Bee participants, Mia Schmitz 

and Joel Thang!!  They will participate in the County Spelling Bee on Feb. 6th at Ozark Public 
Schools.  Good luck!  We know you will do GREAT! 
 

Valentine’s Day is right around the corner!  Students at CES will be allowed to bring 

treats for their classroom and cards to exchange with classmates on Friday, February 14th.  
Gift deliveries will also be allowed if you wish to send or bring a special gift to your child 
(balloon, candy, stuffed animal, etc.)  Gifts must be dropped off at the Elementary School 
Office BEFORE 12:00 noon on Feb. 14th.   They will be organized in our Safe Room and 
students will receive them in the afternoon after 2:00.  No gifts will be taken to the classrooms 
during instruction time.  It is very important that you label them clearly and securely with 

the child’s name, grade, and teacher’s name.  Sadly, every year we end up with gifts without 
a name attached. 
  

NO SCHOOL on Monday, February 17th in observance of Presidents’ Day.  

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, February 25th  from 2:00– 7:00 

PM.  These conferences give you an excellent opportunity to be involved in the progress of 

your child’s education.  School will dismiss EARLY at 2:00 on Tuesday, 
February 25th for conferences.  
 

Guidelines when sending payments to school:   When sending payment for 

lunches or other items, the payment should be made separately as they are often sent to 
different locations for processing of payment.  Please send correct amount, we do not make 
change.  Place the payment in an envelope or baggie clearly marked with the Student’s first 
& last name, Grade, Teacher’s name, what you are paying for, and amount paid.  
 

Attendance Reminder:  Call the Elementary School office at 965-2460 or communicate 

with your child’s teacher if your child is absent or tardy.  
 



 

Check out Charleston School District on Facebook!  Stay in touch with school district news, 

various activities, view photos, and much more! 
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And The Last Word Goes To? 

By Your First Name 
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